
 

Various activities were held in the 

past academic year, with the most 

exciting being the Teacher-Student 

Football Match. The match not only 

enhanced the participants' physical 

and mental well-being but also 

boosted their team spirit. What a 

meaningful event they deserved! 
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 Our NCS students are donating blood on 

Blood Donation Day. It is heartening to 

see their willingness to contribute to 

the local community and help those in 

need in Hong Kong. How generous and 

caring they are! Their kindness is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

It is 2025 now, which means a new year has kicked off. Our NCS students have 

consistently performed well in various fields, embodying the "Fung Ling Spirit" 

throughout the past year. Let’s take a moment to reflect on some of these 

memorable moments together. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 Everyone has their merits. The talent show 

has proven to be the best platform for 

demonstrating NCS students' talents and 

uniqueness. Those standing on the stage 

are the main characters. The outstanding 

performances of NCS students have 

provided a visual feast for all of us at 

school. 

 

 

 

 There is an old saying that goes, 

"Giving roses leaves lingering 

fragrance in your hands." Our NCS 

students actively participate in 

volunteer work, offering assistance 

to those in need through their 

practical actions. There is no doubt 

that they deserve this honor. 

 

 


